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Applications are now being accepted for students in grades 6-8 interested in applying for the fall term at The
Preuss School on the University of California, San Diego campus. Deadline for application return is February 26.
The first 100 students to attend the model school this fall will be chosen by lottery from applicants who meet the
eligibility requirements. For information call (619) 822-2770.
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